
Dear Parents and Carers 







Welcome to Week 10! It is hard to believe we will be heading

into Term 4 soon.

Last week we had a very exciting little visitor come into our

playground. 1/2B were in the right place at the right time and

watched while he worked out his way back over the fence

and up the big Eucalyptus tree. There were many smiles and

cheers!

 

Last week we held another 2023 Kindergarten transition visit.

Children participated in fun, hands on math games and

activities. We have a few more special days in Term 4 along

with our Orientation Day. Next term we start looking at

structures for 2023. If you are enrolling a student in our

school or know someone who is or if you have a child 

currently enrolled in grades K-5 and you are moving please

contact the front office. 

This Thursday is a public holiday, showing respect for Queen

Elizabeth II as a National Day of mourning.

On Friday we are celebrating Grandparents' Day. 

Grandparents are welcome to join us from 11.30am for an

assembly, yard games, tours of the classrooms, picnic lunch

and the walkathon. Money for the walkathon is due to the

office by​​​ Fri 14 October 2022.  We thank you in advance for

your support. 

We wish all of our students and families a safe and relaxing

holiday. We look forward to seeing you on Monday 10

October 2022.
Have a lovely week.
Lorelle O'Brien
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RESPECT   RESPONSIBILITY   CARE

Week 10 Term 3  Monday 19 September 2022

What's On

SEPTEMBER
 
22nd - National Day of

Mourning for Her Majesty the

Queen
23rd - Grandparent's Day

assembly, picnic and walkathon
23rd - Last day of Term 3

OCTOBER

10th - Students and Staff return
19th - Gold Award Assembly
22nd - 90's Fundraising night

Message from the Principal ...

REMINDERS!

 Walkathon
Please complete

 and return the permission

note and medical details

Staff at Nabiac Public Wish Our
Families a Safe and Happy Holiday

 Term 4
Students and Staff return


on Monday 10 October

2022



ASSEMBLY
  




 
 

Our next assembly is the

Grandparents' assembly


this Friday 23 September at

11.30.  



The next gold award


assembly is in Term 4 on

Wednesday 19 October at

2.15pm with Class 1/2D 


running the assembly and

performing an item.



All are welcome to attend.

Please check in using the


QR code.






Thought of the

Week

Core Value

 

Grandparents' Day and Walkathon
Grandparent's Day celebration assembly will be held this


Friday 23 September at 11.30am, last day of school this term.
Grandparents will be invited to stay for a picnic lunch with


children.
Our Walkathon will then be held on the same day at 1.30pm


following the celebrations.
A permission note and a sponsorship sheet has been sent


home.  Please return your sponsorship money by Friday 14

October 2022

A Grandparent's Day limited menu has been sent home.  You

can order by way of the Spriggy app or send the money and


order form in to the office. 

Responsibility: I can

listen and follow


instructions

"Traveller, there are no paths. 
Paths are made by walking.” 

– Australian Aboriginal Proverb



NABIPATCH NEWS

We had a lovely surprise visit from our preschoolers

last week. They loved the garden and helped us pick


radishes and find strawberries. 
3M did a quick water this morning and Jack made a new


froggy friend!
All our seedlings are growing well, and the fruit trees


are covered in blossoms. 
Our hard-working gardeners are watering, weeding and


preparing new beds for succulents.
Karin Madden



SENTRAL PARENT PORTAL
This term we sent out

information on how to


download the Sentral Parent

Portal App and we provided


parents with a unique password

to use when registering for this


App. 
We now have quite a number of

parents now registered and we

encourage those who haven't

registered yet to jump online


and register as we will be

communicating via this App in


the near future.  If there are any

questions or you require


assistance registering, please

call the office and we will guide


you through the App.
















2023 KINDERGARTEN

TRANSITION VISIT



Canteen Roster

Visit MidCoast Libraries this school holidays

and enjoy a range of children’s activities. There


is something for all interests from movie

screenings, macramé, djembe drumming, sock

puppet making, Koala Ark art making and lots

more. All activities are free and bookings are


essential. For tickets, visit our website

www.midcoastlibaries.com.au/events

We thank you for your support.
Kind regards,

Danielle Donnelly




